
 

 
 

Idaho Math Transitions Webinars 
Mathematics teachers and leaders are invited to learn about the work of the Idaho Math 
Transitions Steering Committee. This group has been focused on supporting a successful 
transition from high school to college in mathematics.  
 

Some of the topics we will discuss are:  
1) What standards should be taught in each grade of high school?  
2) How can high school mathematics courses align vertically to Idaho colleges and 

universities?  
3) How can more students be “STEM” ready?  
4) How can we encourage all students to take four years of math in high school?  
5) How can we integrate high school mathematics with CTE programs?  
6) How can we create regional networks who collaborate about high school mathematics?  

 
Virtual Dates will be:  

Monday, November 6        3:00 – 4:30 PT / 4:00 – 5:30 MT 
Monday, November 13      3:30 – 5:00 PT / 4:30 – 6:00 MT  
Thursday, November 16    4:00 – 5:30 PT / 5:00 – 6:30 MT  

 

Register at: https://forms.office.com/r/sG47wv5yj5 or scan QR Code 
 

Who should attend:  
High school mathematics teachers, College and Career Counselors, High School Administrators, 
District Administrators, Instructional Coaches  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/sG47wv5yj5

